
Date Posted:   April 1, 2019 

NOTICE 
THIS FACILITY IS UNDERGOING A      

PRISON RAPE ELIMINATION ACT (PREA) 
COMPLIANCE AUDIT 

 
The John E. Polk Correctional Facility will be audited to determine compliance 
with the United States Department of Justice’s National Standards to Prevent, 
Detect, and Respond to Prison Rape under the Prison Rape Elimination Act (PREA) 
for adult prisons and jails on May 13-17, 2019. 
 
Information relevant to this facility’s compliance with the Federal PREA standards 
are requested to be submitted to the auditor at the address below at least seven 
(7) working days prior to the onsite portion of the audit. 
 
Information provided to the auditor will be confidential, with the exception that it 
must be provided to the U.S. Department of Justice upon request. 
 
The PREA auditor will be at the facility to conduct the audit on May 13 – 17, 2019. 
 
Please send written materials or comments to: 
 

James Kenney  
P.O. Box 701974 

St. Cloud, Florida  34770 
 

 
 
*CONFIDENTIALITY – All correspondence and disclosures during interviews with 
the auditor are confidential and will not be disclosed unless required by law.   
There are exceptions to this statement.  Exceptions include:  

• if the person makes a statement of harming themselves or others; or  
• if the person provides information regarding an escape from custody.  


